Gentet, Matthias

From: Margaret Richardson |

Sent: 13 June 2016 10:41

To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen; luisa@artslettres.com; Anthony Stoll; Penny Jones
Subject: Flat D, 158 Camden High Street, NW1 ONE ; Application 2016/2034/P

Dear Kristina Smith,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to this proposal as we think it is an example of overdevelopment.

The proposed flat is tightly designed and does not seem to have a kitchen. The existing french
window has gone making the staircase very dark. The window on the other side has been cut in
half to light the flat behind it. The extension will also overshadow the houses on either side of it.
Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



